
Minutes of  

Tamworth Trustees of Cemeteries 

5 PM January 7, 2014 

At Tamworth Town Offices 

 

Members Present: John Wheeler, Mark Albee, and John Roberts  

  

  

1) Minutes of the 12/17 & 12/20/14 meetings were approved. 

2) Cemetery maintenance contracts have been sent to J & S Masonry and Tony Eldridge. 

3) John R has met with Jeremy of Divided Sky to explain what was done concerning the bidding and 

awarding of contracts. 

4) Mark read a draft of the annual report.  After discussion, he will revise it and get it to John W for 

typing up and additions. 

5) Mark read a letter from Lisa Santa Maria agreeing to split the cost of rebuilding the Riverside 

sign.  John R will check with Cassandra to see if she can find any other companies who could be 

invited to make a proposal for the repair.  Mark will respond to Lisa indicating we propose to get 

the work done after Town Meeting. 

6) Tony Eldridge submitted a bill for $250 for brush cutting at the Coville West section.  We will try 

to get some other proposals for the continuation of the cutting after the winter snows are gone. 

7) The next meeting was scheduled for Tuesday, March 18 at 5 PM at the Library. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 6:23 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

John B. Wheeler        Cemetery minutes 010714 

 


